
Grenfell Road Allotments Meeting 5th. July 2014 at 10:35 

Present: K Clayton, W Clayton, B Leese, L Riley, T Middleton, A 

Middleton, T Hancox, R Bristow, T Devey, L Onions, T Kitchen, J 

Kitchen, F Vale, T Bennett. 

Apologies: P Box, J Devey. 

Andrew’s strimmer has been used to remove weeds on overgrown 

plots. We will continue to request Association funding to buy one for 

the site. 

Jason is to approach Alison Bates with a request for toilets to be 

built in the top carpark so that waste can be sent directly into the 

sewers. If money is not available for both male and female toilets 

then we need one unisex toilet with disabled access. 

There are 7 entries for the Best Plot Competition and 2 for the 

Novice section. Judging will be on July 14th. and Barbara will 

accompany the judge around the site. 

A skip is to be requested at the next Association 

meeting.Plotholders are reminded that all plastic waste should be 

taken home. 

Andrew has undertaken the removal of rubble on the side of the 

roadway. It is to be used to fill the brook. 

There are 6 names on the waiting list. 3 plots are due to be vacated 

shortly. 

A unanimous vote was taken for action to begin over 2 overgrown 

plots. 

At present there is £293 in the site kitty. A resolution was passed to 

open a bank account to be opened and a finance committee to be 

set up. Andrew Middleton, Barbara Leese and Bill Clayton 

volunteered. 

Next meeting August 9th.10:30 


